
Meeting of the Deerfield, New Hampshire Cemetery Trustees 
DRAFT MINUTES 

 

 
April 24, 2019 

 
Present:  Maureen Mann, Dana van der Bijl, Paul Murphy, Rick Druckenmiller, 
Tina St. Peter, Sam White (alternate) 
 
Meeting was called to order at 8:30 am. 
 
Citizen Comment:  Diana Stevens wanted to let the trustees know that there 
was a gate missing from a cemetery on Meetinghouse Hill Road, and that a 
neighbor was storing it for safekeeping. The trustees will make arrangements to 
retrieve and replace the gate. 
 
The board called this meeting to go over the sealed Cemetery Maintenance bids.  
It was determined that the bids needed further clarification before a choice could 
be made.  The board created a document to be completed by the bidders by May 
1.  Once they are received, the board will vote and then pass their 
recommendation along to the Board of Selectmen. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:10 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
Dana van der Bijl, Secretary 
 
 


